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Oregon Public Utility Commission 

201 High Street SE, Suite 100 

Salem, OR 97301-3398 

 

June 28, 2023 

 

Re: UM 1930, Program Implementation Manual (PIM) draft changes 

 

 

Commissioners Decker, Tawney and Thompson: 

 

Oregon Solar + Storage Industries Association (OSSIA) appreciates the work of the Public Utility 

Commission (PUC) Staff and the Program Administrator (PA) to modify the Program Implementation 

Manual (PIM) in order to be consistent with recent PUC orders and to make the program run more 

smoothly for subscribers, Project Managers (PMs) and Subscription Managers (SMs). 

 

OSSIA has no additional concerns with the draft modifications to the PIM.  PUC and PA staff have done 

an excellent job working with stakeholders to produce a draft that has addressed all issues and makes a 

number of critical improvements. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Angela Crowley-Koch 

Executive Director 


